
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Town of Barnes Part-Time Job Opening 
 

The Town of Barnes has an immediate opening for regular part-
time Transfer Site Attendant position. Interested persons can 

review the job description/duties required and print an application 
form at the Town’s web site:  www.barnes-wi.com or apply in 
person at the Town Hall Office at 3360 County Highway N in 

Barnes. 

All Applications must be received by: Friday, June 15th. 

You can e-mail your application or questions to: clerk@barnes-
wi.com or, apply in person at the Town Hall Office at 3360 County 

Highway N in Barnes, or call 715-795-2782 or 715-795-2573. 

The Town of Barnes is an equal opportunity employer. 

 
 

Judy Bourassa, Town of Barnes Clerk-Treasurer 
Dated this 4th Day of June, 2018 

715-795-2782 or e-mail at:  clerk@barnes-wi.com 
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